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Dear Parents/Carers, 

Celebrate reading at the return of our Book Fair! 

We are excited to announce the return of the Scholastic Book Fair. From Monday 10th – Thursday 

13th July the Book Fair will be running every day, outside the main entrance to school. The Book Fair 

will begin each day at 3pm and end by 4pm. As we are a cashless school, we cannot accept any cash 

payments. We will have access to a card machine so all payments can be made by card.  

The Book Fair is a great opportunity to browse and buy new children’s books to help your children 
get excited about reading. As before, there will be hundreds of the best children’s books for all ages 
– from award-winners and the newest titles to pocket-money pick-ups and treasured classics. With 

prices starting from £2.99, there’s sure to be a book for everyone.  

Every book you buy can help us to earn FREE BOOKS for our 

school library! 

If you are unable to attend the Book Fair, don’t worry you can still 
take advantage of the same great offers from the comfort of your 

own home. On Monday 10th, your child will bring home a ‘My 
Book Fair Wishlist’ form, which will allow you to order any titles 
from home. Instructions for how to do this will follow.  

Thank you for your continued support. We look forward to seeing 

you there.  

Yours sincerely, 

 

Miss Wilson  

Reading Subject Leader 
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